MONROE COUNTY FILE: LL

RELATIONS WITH SCHOOL BOARDS ASSOCIATIONS

The Monroe County Board of Education recognizes that one of the best sources of continuing
insights into being a good Board member is provided through membership in the state and national
school boards associations. Consequently, when a majority of the Board votes to join the West
Virginia School Boards Association and the National School Beards Association the annual dues may
be paid through the expenditure of county fiinds. In addition, Board members may be reimbursed for
actual traveling expenses to attend West Virginia School Boards Association meetings.
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